
 
 
Date: January 28, 2023 
 
Dear Parashuram Pocharam, 
 
On behalf of ICANWA, a registered 501(c)(3) organization with Tax ID: 71-
0839884, we thank you for your generous donations during the 2022 tax 
year totaling $220/- towards NWA Aashraya. 
 
* Per Internal Revenue Code requirements for substantiation of charitable 
contributions, ICANWA provided no goods or services in return for this 
contribution. 
 
These contributions helped support ICANWA endeavors related to 
charitable activities. NWA Aashraya support two orphanages in India. 
 
Please keep this document for your 2022 tax records. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Janakiram Mallapally, 
Treasurer/Office bearer. 
For Indian Cultural Association of NWA. 
 
PS: Please contact treasurer@icanwa.org for any questions related to your 
contribution total. 
website: http://icanwa.org/ 


